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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL
SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING-April 25, 2018


The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Wednesday, April 25, 2018. Principal Tanya Corder called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Tanya Corder, Elizabeth Atcher, Michelle Buehler, Valerie Skillman, Josh Cowley, Cheryl Logsdon, Michelle Russell, Kristi Lynch, Mary Richardson, Rachel Johnson, and Autumn Jones.  David Bollinger was absent from the meeting.


ORDER # 18-064- ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Valerie Skillman and seconded by Mary Richardson to adopt the agenda for the April meeting. 



ORDER # 18-065- APPROVAL OF THE MARCH MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Kristi Lynch and seconded by Michelle Buehler to approve the minutes of the March meeting.



ORDER # 18-066– APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the March bingo and NHHS financial reports. The motion was made by Elizabeth Atcher and seconded by Autumn Jones to approve the March bingo and NHHS financial reports.


RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –There were no visitors at the April meeting. 



ORDER #18-067-APPROVAL OF THE 2ND READING OF THE MARCH  MEETING MINUTES-The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Valerie Skillman to approve the 2nd reading of the March meeting minutes.



UPDATE ON CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, AND ASSESSMENT- Mrs. Corder reported that we have 24 days of school left. EOC testing finishes tomorrow, 4/26. Juniors will take the KPREP test in May. We have many upcoming events in May. Senior awards/scholarship night, awards day for underclassmen, talent show, graduation practices just to name a few.
Preliminary ACT scores show improvement, but still waiting on a few test scores. AP testing will be at EC3 with the 3 high schools. North Hardin has more students taking the AP exam than  Central or John. Counselors will begin working on the master schedule for next year.


INFORMATION ITEMS;

· Council members received the new hire/vacancy list and the student accident report.
· Parent SBDM elections will be held on May 8.
· The Health Science class will move to EC3
· The council decided to make one change to the current dress code.  This change will appear in the student handbook FY 2018-2019. Leggings are permissible provided the top worn over the pants covers the buttocks. 


NEW BUSINESS:  

No new business was discussed at the April meeting.



ORDER # 18-068-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Mary Richardson and seconded by Cheryl Logsdon to adjourn the meeting.








_______________________________
Tanya Corder, Principal, Chairwoman
